



20 February 2020


Dear Members,

We have received the trail mail from MCCI regarding “Full Day Workshop–cum–Awareness 
Programme for MSMEs on Tuesday, 25 February, 2020 from 10.30 AM onwards at MCCI 
Conference Hall”.

 

Members interested to participate are requested to contact Mrs. Chayanika 9748079792 for registration.






